
Reminder: National Census Submission 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for the national census submission is approaching. 

Your participation is vital for ensuring accurate representation and resource allocation in our 

community. 

Please ensure that your submission is completed by [Deadline Date]. If you have already 

submitted, we thank you for your cooperation! 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the submission process, do not hesitate to 

reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


